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I find that mail in voting, which Oregon has utilized for MANY years has worked well.  

I see no reason to change other than some ‘wannabe tyrant’ in the White House 

wants things his way and yet again is spreading erroneous information regarding mail 

in voting.  This type of voting is not only convenient, but works well for those living in 

rural areas or those who have a difficult time getting to the polls.  If however the 

convenience of constituents is not of importance to those at the state capitol, I would 

be very disappointed to hear that.  PLEASE … do not change a voting system that 

has proven to work well for our state! 

Thank You! 


